

# Texas Adopt a Greyhound Society, Inc.

**TAGS & Wags Newsletter** 

# December 2009 / Vol.1

### **Quick Links**

**TAGS Website** 

### **Contact TAGS**

Texas Adopt a Greyhound Society, Inc.

PO Box 180824 Dallas TX 75218-0824

214.368.8247 (TAGS) www.TAGSinTX.org

### Join Our eNews List



## Dear Barb,

TAGS came out of the adoption gate at a great pace! TAGS took its first four dogs in December, 2009, two males and two females, all under 4 years old. A fifth adoptable Greyhound is expected on December 30, 2009.



TAGS' first Meet and Greet with its adoptable Greyhounds was at

the Dallas Orvis store on Sunday, December 20, 2009, and the foot traffic was high as well as the interest in the Greyhounds. TAGS had additional Meet and Greets and Foxy Paws at Willow Bend Center on December 24, 2009 and on December 27, 2009.



Shoppers get acquainted with Betsy at our first Meet the Greys event

What TAGS needs most at this time is foster homes. Remember, the mission of TAGS is to place the hounds only in foster homes to ensure the best possible climate for those Greyhounds placed in TAGS' care. TAGS will only take into its system as many Greyhounds as there are foster homes to house them. Please consider fostering. Contact TAGSinTX@gmail.com if you are interested or call 214-368-TAGS(8247). Take a look at fosters, Jazz, Betsy, Harry, and Maggie at www.tagsintx.org.

TAGS' budget is on target. TAGS received a generous grant and a number of donations from Greyhound supporters. The first fundraising campaign, "TAG You're It!" is still underway. Wonderful donations have been made to support the Greyhounds and TAGS is awestruck by the response. TAGS is so appreciative of the interest total strangers have taken in the organization and its good work. People seem to understand and identify with the TAGS passion and dedication and want to share in the joy of helping a Greyhound to retire into a life of leisure and play.



Andrea Connolly and Julia Underwood from the Williams Foundation greet Jazz, the first TAGS foster. Also pictured is Kris Schuster, kneeling, president of TAGS

TAGS send its best wishes to all for a happy and prosperous New Year.

### **Forward email**

SafeUnsubscribe

This email was sent to brays.greythounds@gmail.com by <a href="mailto:claim.greythounds@gmail.com">claim.gulfer@sbcglobal.net</a> | <a href="mailto:Update Profile/Emailto:Logical Address">Update Profile/Emailto:Logical Address</a> | Rapid removal with <a href="mailto:SafeUnsubscribe">SafeUnsubscribe</a> | <a href="mailto:Privacy Policy">Privacy Policy</a>.



Texas Adopt a Greyhound Society, Inc. | PO Box 180824 | Dallas | TX | 75218